THREE VILLAGE SEPTA

Speclal Educatmn Parent Teacher Association

We need your help!

For the sixth year, SEPTA will be creating a T-shirt for Autism
Awareness Day. The shirts will be worn throughout the district on
Wednesday, April 2, 2025. We would like to invite all students in our ALC
classrooms to create a piece of art that will be included on the T-Shirt.
Whether it's a detailed drawing or a scribble, we want the drawings to be
their own. No names will be printed on the shirt. We will include all
drawings we receive, so please keep in mind the drawings will be shrunken
down to fit the design selected. Participation is completely voluntary.

All drawings must be done inside the attached square, printed on
white paper. All drawings must be done with a fine point black sharpie or a
black ink pen. Please do not color in the drawings as they will be printed in

black and white. All drawings must be scanned and

emailed to 3VillageSEPTA@gmail.com by Friday,
January 10th, 2025. If you do not have access to a scanner, please

send an email to 3VillageSEPTA@gmail.com and we will be happy to
arrange pick up of the drawing. Any drawings received after January 15th
will not be used.

T-shirts will be on sale in February. If you have any questions, please
contact us at 3villagesepta@gmail.com.

Thank you, and your children, in advance for your help!

Regards,
SEPTA Board Members

3VillageSEPTA@gmail.com
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THREE VII

Special Educatmn

LAGE SEPTA

Parent Teacher Association

Please scan and email to 3VillageSEPTA@gmail.com or email to arrange pickup
by January 10th, 2025
Please use only fine point black sharpie or black ink pen.

Student’s Name:

Parent’s Name:

Teacher:

School:

By sending in this picture, you are allowing Three Village SEPTA to use the above
image on their fundraising T-Shirt. Thank you!

3VillageSEPTA@gmail.com
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